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NO to HB4133! Opening elections to even more online and anonymous access is a 

threat to democracy. This bill is piggybacking off the fraud that motor voter has 

already kicked into high gear by giving anyone without proof of citizenship the ability 

to sneak their way into our sacred right of electing our representatives as CITIZENS. 

There is a reason nearly all of Europe and our neighbors to both North and South 

both require in person voting and proof with ID, and it's because they acknowledge 

the fraud these types of policies enable. On the other hand we are inviting it so that 

elections can be manipulated to those with the connections. It is extremely RACIST 

to keep claiming "minorities and underprivileged dont know how to get an ID or 

register to vote", which is the same tag line that supporters of HB4133 like to use. 

Oregon is in free fall in education, public safety, and individual rights because of the 

same people trying to pass this bill. Vote NO 


